
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Three weeks in to the new year and we have filled each of them with activity and energy (let’s hope we 

keep it going throughout the year). 

I would like to thank you all for contributing to making the start of the year so successful. The feedback 

from parents during the consultation evening was overwhelmingly positive and, furthermore, I am 

pleased that some people have come forward with suggestions to make the school even better. 

The challenges within schools are similar to the challenges at home but the easiest route to 

overcoming them is by accepting the support of those people around you. 

May our challenges be little ones and I look forward to your helping us to overcome them. 

Have a great weekend and I look forward to seeing you all tomorrow at the picnic. 

Mr Westmorland - Headteacher 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class 

teachers in some way during this week, well 

done to all of them! 

Punctuality Pup 

and Attendance Ted! 

With 97.9% attendance this week, Year 2 will be 

looking after Ted– Well done Rosen! 

Pup will go to Year 4 this week with the least 

amount of late marks– Well done Strong! 

 

Community Picnic 2018 

On Saturday the 22nd September there will 

be a community picnic on the school field 

from 11am-2pm.  

Entertainment includes live music, games 

and raffles. Tea, coffee and squash will be 

provided but please bring your own picnic.  Year 2   

Lola              

Year 6  

Kallum 

Year 5 
Chloe 

Bumblebees 

Ryan 

Year 4 

Amelia 

Year 3      

Lucas 

Year 1 

Harry 



Attendance 

Well done to the classes in green and we 

hope all our poorly children are fighting fit for 

next week! 

 

 

 

Head Boy, Head Girl & Prefects 

We would like to congratulate Kenzie and Claudia for 

achieving their positions as Head Boy and Head Girl! 

Congratulations to David and Lucy for becoming our school 

Prefects. We hope you all enjoy your new roles! 

Mundella House Captains for 2018/19 

The children have voted for their House Captains and Vice 

Captains for this year. Well done to all those successful 

candidates! 

    Fire – Alfie         Vice - Kaitlin 

   Water - Ben          Vice - Chloe 

     Air -  Evie           Vice - Nicole 

  Earth – Paige        Vice - Kaiden 

What’s going on…? 

Saturday 22nd September—Community 

Picnic at Mundella field 11am-2pm. 

All clubs start week commencing 24th 

September 

Wednesday 26th September—Harvest Festival at St John’s 

church. Please speak to your child's teacher if you can help 

walk the children to the church. 

After School Clubs 

We currently have spaces left in 

the following clubs: Yoga, 

Basketball, Language, Crafts, Multi-skills, 

Lacrosse, Playground games/skills, 

Drama and Science. 

If your child wishes to join any of these 

clubs there are sign-up sheets left in the 

office lobby.  

School Council 

Congratulations to everyone who made it 

into the School Council! 

Year 6 – Harvey and Lois                    

Year 5 – Dagen and Lucy                    

Year 4 – Brandon and Bailey-Rae           

Year 3 – Gareth and Ella                     

Year 2 – Leighton and Lola                  

Year 1 – Jacob and Niamh                   

Attendance Monitor- Kallum year 6 

Snack Station 

There will be free fruit available on the playground from our 

‘Snack Station’ in the mornings when the gates open until 

8:45am. Thank you for leaving your unhealthy snacks at 

home and choosing a healthy breakfast. 

Head Boy Head Girl Prefect Prefect 


